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Carol DeSoto

From: applications@charlescountymd.gov on behalf of Charles County Government 
<applications@charlescountymd.gov>
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To: Public Record
Subject: *NEW SUBMISSION* Required Face Coverings to Reduce the Spread of COVID-19
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Public Hearing Comment Form 

Questions or More Information (301) 645-0570 

Name 
Donna Day  

Address 
504 Kent Ave 
La Plata, MD 20646 

Phone 

Email 
daypdka@yahoo.com 

Are you: 
Against Topic 

Comment 
No more masks! The citizens of this county are absolutely capable of deciding for themselves if they want or need to wear a mask. 
Those who wish to wear one are more than welcome to do so. This should be a personal decision and not one made by a 
government entity. I enjoy shopping in this county and have many favorite stores and restaurants. If this mask mandate is 
reinstated, I will spend my money in neighboring counties that don’t require masks. I will even drive into Virginia and patronize their 
stores. It is ridiculous that this mandate is even being considered. Many states have no mask mandates, kids are unmasked at school 
and these states are having no issues. Why is it that this county can’t do that? This virus isn’t going away. It is here to stay. We now 
have vaccines available to those who want them and medical therapies to treat symptoms. The masks have not prevented case 
numbers from going up. It’s time to move on. No masks!  
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Thank you, 
Charles County, MD  



2

This is an automated message generated by Granicus. Please do not reply directly to this email.  

 


